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March 24, 2015!
! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! ! !
! !
Dear Ellendale Parents and  Students,!!
We are excited to announce plans for our very first 
SPIKE’ S  Hike!  This fun event will take place on Friday, April 17, 
during the students’ LAMPS class. Students will hike on the walking trail behind 
the school.  We’ll have great music and spin the wheel activities. Students may 
bring water bottles to enjoy. Parents are welcome to come join in the fun!!!
Our goal is for the students to have an active and fun time while raising money to 
purchase technology at Ellendale. We are so excited about this event because 
100% of the funds raised will stay at our school! !!
If we raise $25,000, we can purchase 25 new laptops 
and a cart.  We would reach our goal if each student 
raises $45.00.!!!
Prizes will be awarded for “climbing”  these famous mountain peaks:!
Mt. LeConte!    $5 !! Spike’s Hike rubber bracelet!
Mt. Hood! ! $ 10! ! coupon for cafeteria treat  !
Mt. Adams! ! $ 15! ! wear a hat or pajamas to school! ! ! ! !
Mt. Rainier!! $ 25! ! movie party in cafeteria!
Mt. McKinley       $ 50! ! dance party in gym!
Mt. Everest!! $100+ ! enjoy a Box Lunch picnic with Dr. McKnight !
! ! ! ! ! and/or Ms. Rhodes!
As students reach each level, their names will be written on the peaks in the 
cafeteria hallway. You will receive a prize for each peak you climb.!
Prizes will also be awarded to the top sellers.!!
We will have 3 pledge money turn-in periods:  April 2, April 10, and April 13-17.!!!

    How HIGH can YOU climb?!!!!!


